
August 19, 2024


Robrock Construction, LLC

Brad Robrock

2087 E 600 N

Huntington, IN 46750


To whom it may concern,


Upon inspection of the property at 751 East Lamont Rd. a new roof was 
installed in 2019 using Owens Corning 50 year shingles. The roof appears to be 
damage free and watertight. The inside of the exterior walls of the house do 
have evidence of water infiltration and plaster damage. However, causation is 
determined to be faulty integral gutters on the main portion of the house. The 
water infiltration of the gutters was resolved in 2022 by re-coating the integral 
gutters with silicone. After the professional silicone application was performed, 
no reports or evidence of water infiltration occurred. Water damage on the 
inside of the house was inspected and are dry and mold free. 


Sincerely,


Brad E. Robrock


